
Rider Application – Jeremy Steinberg Clinic 
October 31 and November 1, 2015 

 
Rider’s Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Owner’s Name (If Different):  ___________________________________ 
   
Horse’s Name:  ________________________________ Breed:  ________________________ 
 
Horse’s Breeding:  ______________________ and _____________________by (____________) 
    Sire     Dam 
 
Age of Horse: ________   Confirmed Level: ___________ 
 
Telephone No. _________________________    E-mail: __________________________ 
 
Please feel free to enclose information about you and your horse (i.e., age, level training, and 
accomplishments) that might be useful in the selection process. Also, please include a Youtube or other 
video link and a very brief (2 – 3 minutes) video of you and your horse. Please remember that selection is 
NOT based on the best horses or riders but on the ability to provide a diversified group of riders and horses 
that best exemplify the value of exceptional training at all levels. 
 
Preference will be given to riders who will ride both days. The cost for the clinic is $255 per lesson (for a 
$510 total). 
      
Lunch is included each day for each rider and their groom. Refreshments and snacks will be served 
throughout the day.  
 
We’re sorry but only limited stabling will be available on the property. Two stalls will be available for 
overnight guests with priority given to those coming from farther away. If you would like stabling, please 
check here and the necessary information will be sent to you   
  

IF SELECTED TO RIDE, ALL FEES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE. 
 
We will do our best to maintain a waiting list of potential replacement riders but cannot guarantee their 
availability, particularly on short notice. You may be responsible for finding your own replacement.  
 
Send your information no later than September 20 (or earlier if possible) to:   
 

Wyndham Oaks, LLC 
PO BOX 59664 

Potomac, MD  20859 
 

By Fax:  301-299-2633 
By E-Mail:  clinics@wyndham-oaks.com 

 
For further information contact: Laura Groat or laura@wyndham-oaks.com.  
 
We will attempt to fill the clinic on a “rolling basis”. If we knjikkjow that we already have rides filled at a 
particular level, we will let you know so that you are not waiting for an answer. 
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